

REMEMBERING Bill Harrigan

December 2, 1963 - September 11, 2013



Tribute from Grace Gardens Funeral Chapel Staff

Grace Gardens Funeral Chapel Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Mary Jane Ford-Kachkowski

Relation: cousin

My deepest sympathy for your loss.

I hope Billy did not suffer and you have many good memories to help you through this grieving period. I hope he took the life he was given and cherished all the wonderful people plus experiences it offered. With prayers and positive thoughts.

Tribute from Darrel Andrew Susannah nicholson

Relation: Best friend ever

We are so sorry for your loss we will never forget bill he has a special place in our hearts Bill will be sadly missed by us all

